
  



*Effective July 1, 2023, due to an update in California law, the start date for product warranties will now be aligned with the date of delivery of the product. This change is for all 
Mainline products purchased on or after July 1, 2023 by California consumers. (California Legislative Information AB-2912)



  



  


